

**Meeting of The  
RMGC Board of Directors  
December 11, 2023, 2023**

**9:00 am Fairway Room  
Minutes**

Attending Meeting: Jon Shaffer, Pat Iacullo, Bill Keeley, Rich Fuller, Roddy Lee, Dan Ring, Burke Ferrari, Ed O’Dea, Barry Savnik, Greg Gould and John McDonnell

Absent: George Dort

**Approval of Minutes of November 13th Meeting-**

- Bill Keeley moved to approved, Rich Fuller 2nd and they were approved as submitted.

**Reports of Officers**

**PRESIDENT      GOULD**

- Greg commented he did not think having ONLY Blue and White tee participants for the Match Play Tournament was good cause of all the “byes” it created. It was agreed we will have 3 Flights next year- Blue, White and Other.

**COMMUNICATIONS      RING**

- Dan reported he is working with Golf Genius/John McDonnell to figure out how all our pictures can be put on there for viewing by Members.

**TREASURER      FERRARI**

- Burke mentioned Shaffer and Ring will need to accompany him in January to US Bank to sign Signature Cards and he and Dan will get together soon for the “hand-off” of the Accounting records.

#### **PAST PRESIDENT O'Dea**

- Ed mentioned he talked to several people at the Holiday Party and they loved it. Some other Board Members mentioned they thought their food was NOT good.

#### **HOME AND AWAY DORT**

- George was absent, but Barry reported we have all the dates for Home & Away events in 2024 and John McDonnell reported we have the Event Center reserved for all the Home Events.

#### **FOOD AND BEVERAGE GOULD**

- Greg reported that John Endicott will be assisting him with F&B next year.

#### **MEMBERSHIP KEELEY**

- **Bill** reported that the 2024 registrations were open in Golf Genius and that approximately 200 men had registered for next year on golf Genius; there were some issues from “new” registrations (vs renewals) and Bill is working with those men.

#### **HANDICAP SAVNIK**

- No Report

#### **TWILIGHT FULLER**

- Rich reported the GC's approved at the last meeting for the bartenders at the Twilight dinners were given to the men and they appreciated the gift.

#### **TOURNAMENTS MCDONNELL**

- John said he met with Chuck Moran and Jon Shaffer to talk about the filling up the 2024 golf event schedule and they decided to add Bryan Burnett to this group'
- A follow-up meeting is scheduled for 12/18 and an invitation will be extended to Laura Kim to coordination with the 18er's events.
- Greg is going to work with John to support him on Golf Genius as backup

## **GAC REPRESENTATIVE IACULLO**

- Pat noted there will be no meeting in December
- There are still discussions going on re the revised Local Rules to go on the new scorecards to printed sometime in 2024; the new scorecards will have a QR Code to allow people to easily access the full Rules of golf
- A 1<sup>st</sup> Tee event is scheduled for May on Creekside; there are discussions about having a 2<sup>nd</sup> event in September.

## **SECRETARY SHAFFER**

- Jon reported that he will be talking to Jitu Patel about taking over the Secretary duties next year.

## **WEBSITE/SYSTEMS LEE**

- Rod reported that as of today that there were 4,172 hits on our website
- There will be a new page format for the site next year which is be working on over the next couple months

